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GENERAL NOTICES

NOTICE 1196 OF 2009

NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON
THE SOURCES OF INFORMATION TO BE USED IN PIPED-GAS TARIFF
APPLICATIONS

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority
established as a juristic person in terms of Section 3 of the National Energy
Regulator Act, 2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA’'s mandate is to regulate the
electricity, piped-gas and petroleum pipelines industries in terms of the Electricity
Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 of 2006), Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001)
and Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act No. 60 of 2003) and the Petroleum
Pipelines Levies Act, 2004 (Act No. 28 of 2004). The governance structure of the
Regulator consists of nine members, five of whom are part-time and four are full-
time, including the Chief Executive Officer (CEO). The Regulator is supported by
a secretariat under the direction of the CEQ.

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa hereby gives notice that it is
inviting all stakeholders and interested parties to comment on its proposed
sources of information to be used as input variables in piped-gas tariff
applications.

A consultation paper on the proposed sources of information to be used as input
variables in the calculations of transmission and storage tariff applications in the
piped-gas industry is available on the NERSA website at www.nersa.org.za.

All stakeholders and interested parties are invited to submit written comments to
the following e-mail address: gtc@nersa.org.za or to the offices of NERSA at
Kulawula House, 526 Vermuelen Street, Arcadia , Pretoria.

The closing date for the submission of written comments is Wednesday, 30
September 2009.

For more information and queries on submitting written comments, please
contact Mr. Fhumulani Nenzhelele at NERSA:

Telephone Number : (012) 401 4600

Fax Number :(012) 401 4700

E-mail Adress : gtc@nersa.org.za


www.nersa.org.za



